
To: Learners, Parents, and Guardians
From: Mr. Travis R. Lee, High School Principal
Re: HAHS School Remote Learning for Friday, 3/26/21
Date: March 25, 2021

Good evening Learners, Parents, and Guardians,

Huntingdon Area High School will have a Remote Learning Day tomorrow,  Friday March 26, 2021 to allow for
additional building cleaning  and sanitization in response to additional reported cases of Covid-19 within the 14-day
rolling window.  Please note that other school buildings will remain open as scheduled.

HCCTC Learners will have remote learning for the HCCTC. Learners should be checking in with their instructors or
following previous protocols for remote learning.

HAHS will be following the Remote Learning Schedule that has been utilized throughout the year and is posted in
the Grade Level Google Classrooms.  Learners should be checking their email and Google Classroom for any
additional information from teachers.  Learners are also reminded to take their remote attendance by 10:00 am.

We will return to in-person learning on Monday, March 29, 2021.

The Huntingdon Area School District administration has been and will continue to be in communication with the

Department of Health (DOH).  The administration will monitor all situations regarding Covid-19 and will keep

parents/guardians informed.

Thank you for  your cooperation and understanding.

Sincerely,

Travis R. Lee,

HAHS Principal


